
NEWS: In a four-month pilot agreement, theBMSproject.org and 4D Leaders will partner
to assess opportunities for improved communication and synergistic contributions to
each other's organizational goals. The pilot will run through the end of summer 2025 and
include a short NEWS section in 4D Leaders' monthly newsletter. The inserted content
will share news of theBMSproject's ongoing efforts to address various challenges
plaguing youth sports. The 4D Leaders monthly newsletter will be distributed to
theBMSproject's Quarterly Newsletter recipients. During the pilot, the BMS' newsletter
distribution will be suspended. 

We encourage you to support and not opt out of the 4D Leader's newsletter. The goal of
theBMSproject’s and 4D Leaders’ joint efforts is simply to better serve young athletes
and their families. By collaborating with each other and with youth sports’ advocates
and local and national youth sports’ organizations, it is anticipated that the emerging
relationship will contribute to creating people who are confident, self-motivated and
empowered through youth sports participation. Furthermore, it is anticipated that our
collaboration will help safeguard the safety, good health and wellbeing of all youth
sports participants which include our young athletes, their families. 

theBMSproject's primary goal is to function as an initial, concierge-style advisory
organization and educational resource, guiding stakeholders of both 4D Leaders and
theBMSproject to relevant "next-step" safety and well-being resources as needed. 

The pilot’s vision is large and bold: To continue to seek-out and partner with various
other like-minded organizations in pursuit of our shared efforts to guide and protect
future generations. Wondrous things grow from small hearts. 

Collaborating for Young Athletes: theBMSproject.org and 
4D Leaders Join Forces in Pilot Program

theBMSproject strives to assist youth sports advocates to create positive, safe and
healthy competitive environments and experiences for young athletes and their families;
as well as to promote mental health awareness and contribute to suicide prevention

Together... here for our youth!


